
 
“Eggs & Issues” Breakfast Membership Meeting 
Wednesday, January 29, 2025 @ 7:45 a.m.   
Holiday Inn Independence, Rockside Road/I-77 
 
 

Annual Sewer & Regulatory Review: 
Key Updates & Insights along with 

NASF’s New Executive Director, Craig Addington 
 
Join us by attending our Annual Northeast Ohio Regional Sewer District Meeting 
NEORSD representatives will provide an update and status report. We will continue our 
discussion on PFAS and other regulatory changes. 
 
Topics will include: 
• An Industrial Pretreatment Program update,  

• An update on the NEORSD’s rates (wastewater and stormwater),  
• The current status of the regulation of PFAS chemicals in wastewater discharges and what to   
expect in 2025, and  
• Q & A session to address all of your topics and areas of interest from your company. 
 
 

Speakers:  

• Craig Addington, Executive Director, National Association for Surface Finishing  

• Scott Broski, Superintendent of Environment Services, NEORSD 

• John Rhoades, Manager of Water Quality & Industrial Surveillance, NEORSD 

• Kevin Roff, Supervisor of Enforcement, NEORSD 
 

 

OAMF Members - $45 / Non-Members $50 – no shows will be billed 
 

 
 
Return to: OAMF by January 27, 2025 – P.O. Box 13223 – Fairlawn, OH 44334 

Phone:  330-671-2191 - Checks made payable to OAMF 


